
Subject RE: Oxford College Recycling Pickup 

From Patil, Raghu B  

To Bob Schwartz 

Cc Myra Frady 

Sent Thursday, August 29, 2013 11:06 AM 

  
Bob, per our conversation this morning, I called Latham.  They will deliver 10 bins, add us to the weekly 
collection schedule beginning next Tuesday, 9/3, and contact you to set up billing.  We are pleased to be 
able to utilize Oxford’s single stream recycling service and we appreciate your time and assistance in 
facilitating this solution.   
       
Sincerely,  
Raghu Patil 
  
Program Associate 
Finance and Operations 
(770) 784-8319 
rpatil@emory.edu 
  

 
  
From: Patil, Raghu B  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 4:42 PM 
To: bschwartz@oxfordgeorgia.org 
Cc: Frady, Myra 
Subject: Oxford College Recycling Pickup 
  
Bob, 
  
I am pleased to report that we have made some decisions regarding the campus recycling program and 
we are ready to move forward.  Bear Keeling at Latham Home Sanitation quoted $125 a month to collect 
single stream recycling on the city’s weekly pickup schedule for as many 95 gallon bins of material as we 
need hauled.  We would like to proceed with this arrangement and be billed for service through the city 
beginning with the 9/3 collection date.  We will need Latham to deliver us ten of their 95 gallon 
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bins.  The collection point for the material will be the East Village Residence Hall service area off Moore 
St. (where the existing 95 gallon bins are).   
  
Please bill us at: 
  
Oxford College of Emory University 
Financial Services 
118 Few Circle 
Oxford, GA 30054 
  
Thank you so much!   
  
Sincerely,  
Raghu Patil 
 


